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Mr. James P. 0'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatury (ommission

Regica 17

101 Marietta St~ect, Suite 2100

Atlante, Georgia 39303

Re: McGuire Nuclear Station
Unit 2
Docket No. 50-370

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In the "Corrective Action" section of Significant Deficiency Report SD 370/81-10
it was stated that modification kits for the Westinghouse SA-1 relays were being
ordered and were expected to be installed by July 1, 1982. Due to delays in

obtaining the modified relays this work is now expected to be completed by fuel
loading.

Very truly yours,
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/
William O. Parker, Jr.
PBN/php
cc: Director Mr. P. R. Bemis
Office of Inspection and Enforcement Senior Resident Inspector
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission McGuire Nuclear Station

Washington, D. C. 206555
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